
            

                                                                                                                  

September 27th 2011 Minutes of Dunbar Community Woodland group 

Committee Meeting Held in Dunbar Library 

 

Present - Simon Bell (Convenor), Mark James, Philip Revell, Isobel Knox, David 

Andrews, Eva Hurley, Keith Renshaw, Isobel Campbell 

SB extended a warm welcome to the new committee members. 

IK discussed preparations for the Halloween Event of tree planting on 30th 

October. She went into some detail about what sort of things might be 

happening, e.g. bushcraft, woodworking, fungal foray, natural dyes, mushroom 

soup made by IK. MJ suggested singers.  

Re the tree planting, IK is to meet someone on the 4th October, to discuss 

which trees will go where, e.g. some by pond and some by the clear felled 

area. This was also suggested as a potential place for the trees to be delivered. 

Barley straw was also discussed at length for the algae problem in the pond. 

DA has had prior experience of dealing with this in the past and was therefore 

able to give us some useful pointers, in the right direction. MJ is to follow this 

up. 

EH has an empty garage and has offered this as storage! 

The next meeting was suggested for sometime during the week beginning the 

31st Oct. IC was told a way of setting up a Doodle Poll, to which we can all 

contribute to work out the best time/date for the next meeting 

 


